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Please do not approve any more taxes on Oregon citizens.  The income tax and 

property taxes are higher than most other states.  Add to that, we have to pay about 

$500 for fire protection.  Add to that, the insurance has doubled.   Add to that, the 

electric bill has doubled.    Why don't your raise the hunting and fishing license fees 

for out of state persons?  Inflation over the last four years has been 13%.  Please 

think of your tax paying citizens who live on fixed incomes, or your tax paying citizens 

with the mother and father both working to survive and paying child care so they can 

go to work.   Thank you for thinking of your Oregon citizens. 
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